
Notice of Temporary Closure of the Restaurant
2025 .7 .2 

Notice 

We sincerely appreciate your continued patronage of PIZZERIA & BAR NOHGA 
at NOHGA HOTEL AKIHABARA TOKYO.
Please be informed that due to unavoidable circumstances, our restaurant will 
be closed on the following dates. 
We deeply regret any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask for your 
understanding and cooperation.
Thank you very much for your continued support.

■ July 7th (MON) Al l day.

■August 4th (MON) All day

■ September 8th (MON) All day.

■October 6th (MON) All day

■November 4th (TUE) All day

■December 1st (MON) All day

Contact 

PIZZERIA & BAR NOHGA 

TEL︓ 03-6206-0607 
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